
YOSEMITE WARD

THE CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST
OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS

August 6, 2023



SACRAMENT MEETING
August 6, 2023

Presiding…Bishop Grant Johnson
Conducting…Bro. Curtis Flynn

Music Director…Sis. Stephanie Outhier
Organist…Bro. Matthew Outhier

Welcome and Announcements

Opening Hymn…135
My Redeemer Lives

Invocation

Stake and Ward Business

Sacrament Hymn…186
Again We Meet around the Board

Blessing and Passing the Sacrament

Bearing of Testimonies

Closing Hymn…141
Jesus, the Very Thought of Thee

Benediction



Link to TheYosemiteWard.com website
You may view the complete bulletin here.

Ward Building Cleaning Assignments
There is a new format in place for the building cleaning
assignments. If you cannot help on the assigned week, PLEASE
1. Inform the leader & 2. Find a replacement for yourself. The
next three weeks are as follows…
TheweekendingAug5 -R. Littlefield,R.Davidson,C.Eldridge,V.Mitchel
TheweekendingAug12 -Guynn,ChrisFrisbie, JoAnneMayne,Farnsworth
TheweekendingAug19-Dahlin,Pogue,Broomfield,DCrumpton,TJohnson

Sunday School Lesson - August 6th ‘A Minister and a
Witness” Impressions from the Holy Ghost are often quite
and sometimes fleeting. Recording your impressions allows
you to reflect on them more deeply. As you read, write
down the thoughts and feeling that come to you, and take
time to ponder them. ACTS 22-28
Priesthood & Relief Society - August 13th. “Followers of
the Prince of Peace” Elder Ulisses Soares.
CFM “The Power of God Unto Salvation” Romans 1-6

CHOIRCHOIRCHOIR
The next Yosemite Ward Choir practice is scheduled for Sunday,
August 13that 9:00 am in the chapel. Practices will be held on
the 2nd and4th Sundays of each month. All are welcome.
Yosemite Ward Social party at Bass Lake

at Recreation Point at 11:30am on
Saturday, August 19th. Hamburgers & Hot
dogs by the Elders Quorum. Please bring a

side dish. It'll be fun for all

https://theyosemiteward.com


The Activity Girls and Boys would like to remind the parents
that we are meeting every first and third Wednesday in the
Chapel at 6:30 - 8:00 pm.

The Family History Center, just renamed by Salt Lake as the
FamilySearch Center, will be open for one hour after the two
hour block on Sunday, August 27th and continue to be open
on the last Sunday of each month. Come in after church to
get started with your family history, find ancestors to take to
the temple, learn how to use the new version of the
FamilySearch website, or add photos to your memories on
FamilySearch.


